

DEVELOPMENT UNIT

Ministry of Economic Development & Trade

P O BOX 292 GOVERNMENT HEADQUARTERS BRADES, MONTSERRAT, W.I.

Tel: (664) 491-2066/2557 Fax: (664) 491-4632

E-mail: <u>devunit@gov.ms</u>

February 1, 2011

Ref: DU 11/5/1

Ms. Michelle Gyles-McDonnough
Resident Representative
United Nations Development Programme
UN House
Marine Gardens
Hastings
Christ Church
Barbados

Dear Ms. Gyles-McDonnough

Re: Caribbean Risk Management Initiative - Phase 2

This letter serves to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence on the above captioned subject.

After review of the Project Document, our Government is please to write conforming our acceptance and endorsement of this Project, Caribbean Risk Management Initiative - Phase 2.

We take this opportunity to thank UNDP for its commitment towards this process and look forward to launching of this project and subsequent realization of the planned outputs from this initiative.

Yours sincerely

Angela N Greenaway (Mrs) Permanent Secretary

ANG/ANG/sd

Co James White, BMCA Hon Deputy Governor



NATIONAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT ORGANISATION (NEMO) MINISTRY OF NATIONAL SECURITY ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES WEST INDIES

Chairman:

Dr. Hon. Ralph Gonsalves Tel. 784-456-1703

Fax 784-457-2152

Email: pmosvg@vincysurf.com

Director (Ag):

Ms. Michelle Forbes

Tel: 784-456-2975, ext. 550

Fax: 784-457-1691

Email: nemosyg@gmail.com

17th February 2011

Mrs. Laura Anthony-Browne Director of Planning Central Planning Division

Dear Mrs. Browne,

Re: Caribbean Risk Assessment Initiative - Phase 2

After review of the Project Document, the National Emergency Management Organisation (NEMO) is pleased to confirm our acceptance and endorsement of this project, Caribbean Risk Management Initiative - Phase 2.

Grateful for approval and transmission to the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) - Barbados.

Respectfully,

Michelle Borbes (Mis

Director (Ag)





February 9, 2011

Ms. Michelle Gyles-McDonnough
Resident Representative
United Nations Development Programme
UN House
Marine Gardens
Hastings
Christ Church
Barbados

Dear Ms. Gyles- McDonnough:

Re: Caribbean Risk Management Initiative - Phase 2

This letter serves to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence on the above captioned subject.

After review of the Project Document, our Government is please to write confirming our acceptance and endorsement of this Project, Caribbean Risk Management Initiative – Phase 2.

We take this opportunity to thank UNDP for its commitment towards this process and look forward to the launching of this project and subsequent realisation of the planned outputs from this initiative.

Yours sincerely,

Besale adams

Rosalie Adams

Permanent Secretary/Premier's Office